
2022 Pacific Masters Swimming Kerry O’Brien Short Course Meters Championships, October 7-9  

 

COVID-19 Safety Plan 

Current applicable federal, state, local, and facility orders regarding size of gatherings, other COVID-
19 protocols, etc. (include links where appropriate) 

Walnut Creek Masters follows the COVID-19 protocols set by the City of Walnut Creek.  Currently 
masks are required in the locker rooms, lobby, and classroom.  Any changes in protocols will be 
emailed to all meet participants prior to the start of the meet.  
 

Venue cleaning protocols for before, during, and after the event 

The City of Walnut Creek follows CDC guidelines for cleaning. 
 

Face-covering requirements and enforcement for unvaccinated attendees 

No requirements for face-covering. 
 

Modifications to registration and check-in area and process 

Swimphone check-in is available to limit the number of on deck check-ins. 
 

Warm-up social distancing requirements and enforcement 

None 

Venue facilities that are available and off-limits to participants 

Available: Short-course meters pool and the first 6 lanes of the 50-meter pool closest to the short-
course pool for warm-up and the locker rooms.   
Off-limit areas: Shallow pool, 14 remaining lanes of the 50-meter pool, office, and classroom 

Swimmer requirements for races (entering and exiting the water) 

None 

Other participant interaction modifications (awards, results, etc.) 

None 
 
 
 

Post-event notification protocol, in the event that an attendee subsequently tests positive for COVID-
19 

Email notification to all meet participants. 
 
 
 
 


